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Monthly Meeting: December 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 

Contests and Rules 

Pylon: Done for the year. 
Combat: Done for the year. 
 

Safety 

Club Safety Officer:  Nothing to report 
 

Field Maintenance 

Planning visit was completed.  
Upcoming working parties will be discussed at the next board meeting.  
 

Instruction 

Doug:  Has two new students 
 
Greg: No Report 
 
Robert: No Report  
 
KC:  No Report 
 

PUBLICITY 

Terry has club stickers available for $8.00 (8-inch) and $2.00 (3-inch) each. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Field development 

Last Parks Advisory Board Meeting is: November 19th Island Lake Community Center, 1087 
NW Island Lake Rd, Poulsbo. 
 
No meeting scheduled for December. 
 
Comments: None 
 
School program: Brian: still looking for volunteers to help with the school program. 
 
Indoor Flying Update: Brian:  There are several options that are being researched, and 
hopefully one of the schools will be able to support. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 

Board Meeting Notes… 

-2015 ARCS will be developing a 5 year long term strategy and budget. 

-Possible Indoor flying. 

-No new Camera to replace the stolen one. 
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-Work party upcoming for winter maintenance. 

 

OFFICER NOMINATIONS AND ELECTION:  

SEC/TRES: CHUCK MCGUIRE  

VICE: ROB SHOWMAN 

PRES: PAUL FLEMING 

 

OPEN FLOOR FOR OTHER NOMINATIONS – NO OTHER NOMINATIONS 

CLOSE FLOOR FOR NOMINATIONS 

NOMINEES BECOME THE CLUB OFFICERS FOR 2015. 

 
New Plane stands:  Troy reports that if we make stands from composite materials the cost is 
$375 each.  From wood: $250 each.  No decision on stands will be made at this point. 

December 

2 Board Meeting 
6 Saturday Breakfast - Bremerton Airport Diner, 8:00 am 
9 Tuesday Dinner - Bremerton Airport Diner, 5:00 pm 

9 
Regular Meeting, including Officer Elections & Christmas Gift Exchange - Sunnyslope 
Improvement Assoc., 7:00 pm 

16 

Open Shop – Sean Butler’s 7:00 pm 760 Roswell Dr Bremerton WA 360-792-6941. Go down 
the gravel drive way to the shop in the back. The door is on the right side of the building, go 
upstairs. 

 

MEMBERS CONCERNS/QUESTIONS ABOUT THE CLUB  

Robert Wescott has asked for pictures to be taken over the course of the year so they can be 
shared at the next banquet.  Anyone with pictures can forward to Robert. 
 

PRESENT PRESIDENT’S APPRECIATION AWARDS. 

 

PASS OUT REMAINING AWARDS: 

KC – PYLON 

MIKE MCINTYRE - ANNUAL ATTENDANCE DRAWING 

 

Show and Tell: 

 

Neil Makar:  Showed his 3D printer built from a kit, very cool. 
Harvey:  Shared his pupateer, which is a take off of a sopwith pup.  Nicely built. 
Terry:  Shared his 39” Crack Yak, yet another twisted hobbies collectable. 
Doug:  Shared his 48” Twisted Hobbies Extra 300 with lemon stability system. 
 
Harvey’s building skills won out in the end. 

 

25 CENT DRAWINGS: No Winner 
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ADJOURN/GIFT EXCHANGE:  8:00pm 


